

SAMPLE TEST

Part 1: Vocabulary (5 points)

Complete each sentence with ONE suitable word. The first letter is given.

Example: Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.

Answer: specialty

1. During English lessons, our teacher often asks us to check the a_____ with a partner.	
2. The man cuts his wood stick with a s_____ to make a chair.	
3. He is a famous a_____ who designed Keangnam Tower and many famous buildings.	
4. She is a nurse in a h_____. She works late in the evening.	
5. At weekends, my friends and I often go to the m_____ to watch our favorite films.	
6. I like s_____ because the weather is often warm. Flowers and trees start to grow.	
7. I have b_____ at 8 a.m. I usually eat bread and milk.	
8. L_____ is good to drink when the weather is hot.	
9. On Valentine's Day, men often give boxes of c_____ to women to show their love.	
10. After doing exercise for an hour, my husband often has a s_____ at about 6.30 every morning.	

Part 2: Grammar (5 points)

Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/ phrases.

Example: He live (A) with his(B) parents near the(C) center of(D) the city

Answer: A-lives

11. Jane and John <u>is</u> (A) good <u>students</u> (B). <u>They</u> (C) learn very <u>well</u> (D).	
12. Their son, James, <u>is</u> (A) <u>an</u> (B) mechanical engineer for a (C) company <u>in</u> (D) France.	
13. <u>There are</u> (A) two <u>bookshelves</u> (B) with a lot of technical books <u>and</u> (C) a big table <u>in</u> (D) my room.	
14. My parents's car (A) <u>is</u> (B) not very expensive. <u>It</u> (C) is only 1000 <u>dollars</u> (D).	
15. My mother <u>teach</u> (A) English <u>at</u> (B) a local school. She <u>has</u> (C) lessons <u>on</u> (D) Wednesday mornings.	
16. <u>Can</u> (A) your sisters <u>plays</u> (B) the guitar? – No, <u>they</u> (C) <u>can't</u> (D).	
17. My mother <u>likes</u> (A) <u>watches TV</u> (B) in <u>her</u> (C) free time but my father loves <u>reading</u> (D) books.	
18. It is <u>sunny</u> (A). <u>Let</u> (B) go swimming now. Yes, it <u>sounds</u> (C) <u>interesting</u> (D).	
19. What <u>does</u> (A) she <u>do always</u> (B) in <u>her</u> (C) free time? – She <u>likes</u> (D) walking and relaxing with her friend.	
20. "Would you like <u>have</u> (A) <u>some</u> (B) sugar <u>in</u> (C) <u>your</u> (D) coffee?"	

Part 3: Listening (20 points)

Section 1: Listen to the job interview and fill in each blank with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS AND A NUMBER

21. Mr. Taylor's last job at Hi Tech Computer lasted for _____.
22. He worked with computers _____ at his last job.
23. He needs to be good at authoring _____ at the new job.
24. He experienced Java when he worked in a/an _____ which was a foreign one.
25. He likes playing _____ on computer day by day.

Section 2: Listen to the conversation about a man's daily schedule and answer each questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS

26. What does he work on for one hour after 5 am?
27. How does he get to work every day?

28. What time does he leave his office?
29. Who does he spend time with until 10 pm?
30. How does the woman think the man is?

Part 4: Reading comprehension (20 points)

Passage 1: Read answer the following question with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the passage
About my family

Dear Marta,

I'm going to tell you about my family. I live with my little sister, mum, and dad. We live in London, although I grew up in Lancaster, a beautiful city in the North of England.

My dad's name is Pierre. He's from France, and he speaks English and French. When he was young, my mother went to France on a student exchange, and they met there. A few years later, my dad moved to England and married my mum. He works as a French teacher. He's very tall –much taller than my mum– and athletic. He's got short blonde hair and blue eyes.

My mum's name is Anna. She's English. She's quite short, and she's got long curly brown hair and brown eyes. She works at a chemist's opposite our home. She can speak French too!

My sister Julia is 18 years old, and she's got the same color of hair and eyes as my father. She loves playing the piano and dancing. She's very talented, and she would like to be a professional musician.

I've got short blonde hair like my dad, but brown eyes like my mom. We all love playing board games together on Friday evenings, and we always order pizza. Our favourite game is Monopoly. Oh, I almost forgot...we've also got a pet cat, Snowball. She's all white and has got a lot of fur. She likes sleeping on me.

Write back soon. Please, tell me about your family too.

Love

Jonathan

31. Which country does Jonathan come from?
32. What is the place where his parents first met?
33. What subject does his father teach at school?
34. What color is his sister's hair?
35. When does he often play Monopoly with his family?

Passage 2: Read and fill in the gap with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

What do you do with your free time?

I'm almost 19 years old, and I finished my first year of university. I'm currently on holiday, and I have a lot of free time. Having free time is nice, but the problem is that when you are a student, you never have money. And when you have a lot of free time, but you don't have much money, it can get boring.

Every morning I go to the gym, and I read in the afternoons. But I still have a lot of free time. Going to the gym takes me about two hours, including the road time and the post-gym shower. And I usually read for one hour. Another activity that I do is watch documentaries. I study history, and I love historical documentaries. I learn a lot from them. I watch documentaries for one and a half hours four or five times a week.

But those activities are a small part of my day. When I'm not at the gym or reading, I get bored, and I often play video games for hours. I enjoy playing video games, but I don't think it's a productive activity. When I play for a long time, I feel bad. I'd like to find more productive activities to do, but it isn't easy. I live in a small town, and there aren't many things to do.

Do you have any suggestions? What do you do with your free time?

36. The writer has much _____ after finishing his first year study at university.
37. The writer feels bored with being on holiday without much _____.
38. He spends _____ travelling to the gym and doing exercise there every morning.
39. His favourite TV program is _____ and he watch it at least four times a week.
40. He thinks _____ is not a productive activity.

Part 5: Writing